
From: John Arnold
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 4:25:16 PM

Dear Sir,
 
Re: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
 
I am writing to oppose any change to the present requirement of identity proof by voters in
elections. This evidence is required in many business dealings to prevent fraud and false
representation , and I believe that in the cause of integrity in public governance, this
requirement should be required in the election of members of State Parliament in
Queensland.
 
Yours faithfully
 
John F Arnold
 

Highgate Hill Q 4101
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